No. $276, Tuesday 16 September, 1997

ACT GOVERNMENT

NOTICE OF APPROVAL OF IMPLEMENTATION PLANNO.45 FOR
PROPOSED WORKS ASSOCIATED WITH PROJECTED NEW BUILDING
DEVELOPMENTS AT WODEN PLAZA

On 17 May 1997 draft Public Works Implementation Plan No.43. for proposed works
associated with projected new building developments at Woden Plaza, was advertised for
public comment.

One written submission was received i relation to this draft Implementation Plan.

I have considered the draft Implementation Plan, and the comments made in the wntten
submuission, and have appros ed the plan as advertised.

Copies of the approved Implementation Plan No 45 can be inspected at, or obtained free of
charge from, the PALM Shopfront at Dame Pattie Menzies House, 16 Challis Street
Dickson, during normal office hours.

~

—

Gary Humphries

Minister for the Environment, Land and Planning
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